


Athletic Union Council Minutes

Tuesday 9th October 2018

Attending: Nicholas Wright (President of Sport, PS)

1. President of Sport – Introduction
 - NW introduces himself, here for you all.
2. The cost of sport at Hull
 - One of NW objectives this year is to review the cost of sport, who pays for it and purposing a complete restructure.
 - NW Understand people have expressed concern and this is already on his radar.
 - Tackle the depth of working with some clubs which comes up in the cost of sport.
 - Sports week will make a return 1st week in February 2019,
 - NW asked for people to let him know if they have ideas for something different to do or you want to put on a big event.
 - AU Ball is on the 17th of November and trophy Presentation is on the 6th of April
 - Hand book will be complete in the next couple of weeks.
 - Game of the week/month – fixtures and results posters around the campus and on social media.
3. AU Executive Committee – Introduction
 - NW introduces AU committee
 - NW asks for success stories and great things for charity and local communities to be told to help us get more money.
4. **New own car/9 seater mini bus rules**
 - Legal issues flagged up to us last week regarding driver forms.
 - Drivers need to fill out a form with us, once registered that's it for the year.
 - Any questions? Are we basically grounded until this is sorted or can we carry on? NW that's a difficult one, if you don't register through the system you won't be able to claim any expenses Kevin Pearson is working on finding a solution.
5. **Sport Centre Storage**
 - NW confirmed issues with the sport centre.
 - NW confirmed a meeting with Dave Varley is scheduled tomorrow.
 - NW if you have any concerns please let me know.
 - Any questions? Is there a key or can people or other teams just wonder through and grab them. NW I will try to get an ETA out for tomorrow.
 - Lost locks or cut off they will be replaced you don't have to buy any locks yourself. Suggest. combination locks are used.
 - NW any other questions? I think this was about individual cages inside the store rooms and the external container
6. **Kit Provider Situation**
 - NW confirmed O'Neil's are this year's kit provider
 - Plan is to go out to tender this year for a new long term contract, maybe 3 years.
 - NW explains O'Neil's contract includes leisure wear, hoody, track suits, t shirts etc., what isn't included is your match kit i.e. items you play in, compete in and train in.
 - You can get sponsors on them from James (min 12 items but doesn't have to be the same items)
 - NW will resend out email and include James so they also have his email.

- 
- If we use a different provider next year can we still go to O'Neill's? NW confirmed we will look for any new contract to maintain the existing flexibility with regards to match kits.

7. HUU Governance Review

- NW expressed concern that people don't understand/know about Union Council.
- More information will be given in the coming weeks on how you can give us your feedback but in the meantime if anyone wants to talk about it send an email with any ideas.

8. Any Other Business

- Black history this month
- Wear it Red Day on the 19th of October it is to show the red card against racism and all can take part and share on social media.
- NW- Budget forms please keep them coming in.
- NW – Feedback forms given out.